
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
October 15, 2024 

 
The Lower Platte North Natural Resources District (LPNNRD) has scheduled a Public Hearing at 
the Cobblestone Inn & Suites located at 2218 Colfax Street, Schuyler NE. This hearing will begin 
at 7 pm on Thursday November 14, 2024. The purpose of this hearing is to hear comments 
regarding moving Sections 31-36, Township 18 North, Range 2 East, Sections 31-34, Township 
18 North, Range 3 East, Sections 1-26, Township 17 North, Range 2 East and Sections 1-22 and 
28-30, Township 17 North, Range 3 East from Groundwater Quality Phase Three to Phase Four. 

The criteria for this change are outlined in LPNNRD’s Groundwater Management Area Rules and 
Regulation, dated June 15, 2018. The Groundwater Rules and Regulations are available upon 
request at the Lower Platte North NRD office by regular mail at 511 Commercial Park Road, P O 
Box 126, Wahoo, NE 68066, by phone at 402-443-4675, or on our website at www.lpnnrd.org 

 


